
    

Lindsay Kammeier and Beti Girma, Water Resource Control Engineers, State 
Water Board, were accepted into the 2020 Water Leaders Program 

In January 2020, Lindsay Kammeier, the Office of the Delta Watermaster’s Water Resource Control 
Engineer (WRCE), and Beti Girma, a WRCE with the Division of Drinking Water, began their year-
long journey in the Water Education Foundation’s (WEF) Water Leaders program.  The program 
promotes a deeper understanding of statewide water issues and enhances leadership skills for early 
to mid-career professionals.  

On February 20, 2020, Lindsay and Beti attended the WEF’s Water 101 workshop.  The event 
covered the history and hydrology of California water, water rights, current water issues, legal 
management framework, climate change impacts, and an overview of the state legislative process. 

Lindsay Kammeier     Beti Girma 

To view the State Water Board’s Twitter page, click on the following link: 
https://twitter.com/CaWaterBoards 

Below are direct links to State Water Board’s Twitter posts about Lindsay’s and Beti’s involvement in 
the Water Leaders program. 

Link to Twitter post: Feb.  20, 2020 - 
https://twitter.com/CaWaterBoards/status/1230264722626207745 

Link to Twitter post: Feb. 24, 2020 - 
https://twitter.com/CaWaterBoards/status/1232015519143714819 
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